
 

 

 

 
 
 

SITE WALK 

The Town of Weare Board of Selectmen will be attending a site walk on Sunday, January 17, 2021 at 2 

PM to begin at the intersection of Mountain Road and Jewett Road, to view the Jewett Road conditions 

as it relates to a variance granted to Dylan Boisvert to build a home.  
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